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Collusion: Robin Pelletier struck off the roll for 4 months 
 
Montreal, January 30, 2018 – The Disciplinary Council of the Ordre des ingénieurs du Québec 
rendered its decision on guilt and sanction in the case of Robin Pelletier, who will be struck from the 
OIQ’s roll for a period of 4 months. In its decision, the Disciplinary Council also ordered Mr. Pelletier to 
pay all costs in connection with processing the complaint, including publication costs. 
 
Mr. Pelletier was found guilty of informing a direct competitor, at its request, of the prices obtained 
from sub-contractors and the range of price estimates selected for his employer's bid in a competitive 
bidding process. 
 
In doing so, Mr. Pelletier violated the sections of the Code of Ethics of Engineers concerning the use 
of dishonest or doubtful practices (3.02.08) and respect for the secrecy of confidential information 
(3.06.01), as well as section 59.1.1 of the Professional Code, by committing a derogatory act involving 
collusion.   
 
Mr. Pelletier's alleged offences took place in Lévis in November 2015, while he was assistant director 
of construction and management at Excavations Lafontaine. 
 
The full version of the Disciplinary Council’s decision, including the summary of charges, is available 
on the OIQ’s Web site. 
 
As a reminder, the sanctions imposed by the Disciplinary Council are meant to protect the public by 
dissuading professionals from repeating offences and by setting an example for other members of the 
profession. 

 
About the Ordre des ingénieurs du Québec 
Founded in 1920, the Ordre des ingénieurs du Québec has a membership of some 63,000 engineering 
professionals in all fields, except forest engineering. The OIQ’s aim is to be a unifying organization and 
a reference for professionalism and excellence in engineering. Its mission is to protect the public by 
acting to ensure that engineers serve society with professionalism, compliance and integrity in the 
public interest. For more information, go to www.oiq.qc.ca. 
 
For a quick update on OIQ news, join our virtual communities: 

 Facebook www.facebook.com/oiq.qc.ca 

 Twitter https://twitter.com/OIQ  

 LinkedIn http://bit.ly/LinkedInOIQ  

 Youtube http://bit.ly/YoutubeOIQ  
 

 
– 30 – 

 
Source: Aline Vandermeer 

Communications Advisor 
Ordre des ingénieurs du Québec 
Tel.: 514 845-6141 or 1 800 461-6141, extension 3253 
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